INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sensitivity: COMPANY CONFIDENTIAL Date: 21-Jan-2000 11:26am

From: Alvaro Linero TAL
LINERO_A
Dept: Air Resources Management

Tel No: 850/921-9523

To: Richard Kirby TPA ( KIRBY R @ Al @ EPIC66 )
To: Gerald Kissel TPA ( KISSEL G @ Al @ DEPTPA )
CC: John Reynolds TAL ( REYNOLDS_J )

CC: syed Arif 7TAL ( ARIF_S )

Subject: CF Industries Phosphoric Acid Plant Production Increases

We received an application to increase productibn by 20 percent at two
Phosphoric Acid Plants. The applicant claims the emission increases are not
significant with respect to PSD. However they submitted a PSD fee of $7,500.

If it is not PSD, it should be processed in the District. Kim. Please log it

in. Isent them a copy by Interdepartment Mail. Hillsborough already got a
copy (I think). No need to copy EPA or FWS yet. We might transfer it over to
the District later.

Syed. Please take a look at the application and see if you understand what is
going on. Download a copy of Title V Permit and review.

Gerry, Rick. Please call. Thanks. Al




